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Téna koe-
Request for information 2024-065

| refer to your request for information dated 06 April 2024, which was received by Greater
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington): on 06 April 2024. You have requested the
following:

“Can | please have the number of buses for every 10 minute interval from27th February to 10" March
2024 that go down Willis Street heading in the direction of the beehive.”

Greater Wellington's response follows:

Greater Wellington does not hold the information at 10-minute intervals, so therefore find it
necessary to refuse your request under section 17(g) of the Local Government Official Information
and Meetings Act 1987.on the ground that the information requested is not by Greater Wellington
and we have no grounds for believing that the information is either:

(i) Held by another local authority or a department or a Minister of the Crown or
organisation; or

(ii) Connected more closely with the functions of another local authority, or a department or
Minister of the Crown or organisation.

However, we hold the information at 15-minute intervals. Please refer to Attachment 1 for the
information requested.

Stop 5008 has been used to collect data, as this is the main stop for buses that travel down Willis
Street heading in the direction of the Beehive. There are two tabs in the spreadsheet which provide
data on sighted buses, the number of buses that were recorded as having passed Stop 5008, and
scheduled trips - the number of trips that were scheduled to pass Stop 5008.
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If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s
website with your personal information removed.

Naku iti noa, na

Samantha Gain
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Waka-a-atea | Group Manager Metlink
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